
Future Ready: 
KS5 Curriculum 

overview 

21-22 

Autumn A Autumn B Spring A Spring B Summer A Summer B 

PFA strand 

YEAR 12 

Living Independently  

(Snack preparation 
development of skills) 

Living Independently 

(Drink preparation 
development of skills) 

Living Independently 

(Washing and Ironing  
development of skills) 

Living Independently 

(Ironing and folding  
development of skills) 

Living Independently 

(Getting ready for 
school/work  

development of skills) 

Living Independently 

(Going shopping  
development of skills) 

PFA strand 

YEAR 12 

Community and Social 

(What is Community?) 

 

Community and Social 

(Learning about health- 
physical/mental) 

 

Community and Social 

(Learning about social time) 

 

Community and Social 

(Experiencing social activities) 

 

Community and Social 

(Learning about 
Relationships and Sex 

Education support) 

Community and Social 

(Who to go to for help in the 
community- support 

groups). 

PFA strand 

YEAR 12/13/14 

Being healthy 

Exploring physical 
health 

Being healthy 

Who do we go to if 
there are problems 

with our health? 

Being healthy 

Exploring Social health/sex 
and relationships 

Being healthy 

Accessing social 
activities/exploring social 

issues. What can we access? 

Being healthy 

Exploring mental 
health 

Being healthy 

What can we access? 

PFA strand 

YEAR 12 

 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 1) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 1) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 2) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 2) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 3) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 3) 

PFA strand 

YEAR 12 

World of Work 

Different job roles 

World of Work World of Work World of Work 

Being Work ready 

World of Work 

Applying for a job. 

World of Work 

Interviews 



Skills and Qualities 
needed for Work 

Skills and Qualities needed 
for Work 

Future Ready: 
KS5 Curriculum 

overview 

21-22 

Autumn A Autumn B Spring A Spring B Summer A Summer B 

PFA strand 

YEAR 13 

Living Independently 

(Snack preparation for 
internal parties). 

Living Independently 

(Drink preparation for 
internal parties). 

Living Independently 

(Washing and Ironing – 
application within external 

parties 

Living Independently 

(Ironing and folding within 
external setting) 

Living Independently 

(Getting ready for 
school/work) 

Living Independently 

(Going shopping  application 
of skills) 

PFA strand 

YEAR 13 

Community and Social 

(What is a 
Community?) 

Community and Social 

 (Visiting health 
facilities) 

Community and Social 

   (Visiting social facilities) 

Community and Social 

(Experiencing social activities). 

Community and Social 

(Learning about 
Relationships and Sex 

Education support) 

Community and Social 

(Who to go to for help in the 
community) 

PFA strand 

YEAR 12/13/14 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

PFA strand 

YEAR 13 

 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 1) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 1) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 2) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 2) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 3) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 3) 



PFA strand 

YEAR 13 

World of Work 

Different job roles 

World of Work 

Skills and Qualities 
needed for Work 

World of Work 

Skills and Qualities needed 
for Work 

World of Work 

Being Work ready 

World of Work 

Applying for a job. 

World of Work 

Interviews 
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overview 

21-22 

Autumn A Autumn B Spring A Spring B Summer A Summer B 

PFA strand 

YEAR 14 

Living Independently 

(Snack preparation for 
external parties). 

Living Independently 

(Drink preparation for 
external parties). 

Living Independently 

(Washing and Ironing – 
application within external 

parties 

Living Independently 

(Ironing and folding within 
external setting) 

Living Independently 

(Getting ready for 
school/work) 

Living Independently 

(Going shopping  application 
of skills) 

PFA strand 

YEAR 14 

Community and Social 

(What is a 
Community?) 

 

Community and Social 

 (Visiting health 
facilities) 

Community and Social 

 

Visiting social facilities) 

Community and Social 

 

Experiencing social activities. 

Community and Social 

Transition visits FE. 

Community and Social 

Transition visits FE. 

PFA strand 

YEAR 12/13/14 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

Independent Travel 

Streamed 

PFA strand 

YEAR 14 

 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 1) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 1) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 2) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 2) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 3) 

VOC 

Carousel of Vocational 
experiences (Option 3) 

PFA strand World of Work World of Work World of Work World of Work World of Work World of Work 



 

YEAR 14 Different job roles Skills and Qualities 
needed for Work 

Skills and Qualities needed 
for Work 

Being Work ready Applying for a job. Interviews 


